
What we’ve been learning this week What we are learning next week Notices

Maths: we have been focussing on place 
value and partitioning numbers into tens and 
ones. We have been looking at how we can 
partition a number into different 
combinations of tens and ones. 

Literacy: We have been writing our own 
versions of Mrs Armitage’s Wheels using 
adjectives to add description and time 
connectives to help sequence events.  

Science: We looked at tooth health with 
Doctor Brushwell and the tooth defenders. 

History: We found most of the answers to our 
questions for Amelia Earhart and look at the 
places she flew, using an Atlas to help plot her 
route.

Maths: we will be revising efficient methods 
to help us with addition and subtraction

Literacy: We are going to work on our 
speaking and listening skills; honing our 
interview technique to question each other 
on our bicycle inventions and write 
newspaper reports. 

Science: We will continue looking at things 
that are dead, alive, never alive.

History:  We will be looking at chronology and 
ordered events that have occurred in our 
history unit. 

Reminders

Key stage 1 SATS

There have been some enquiries about which 
dates the Kingfishers will sit their SATS. We can 
run the assessments at any point in May. We can 
spread the papers out over the month if we wish 
or sit them all in a week. To that end, we decide 
nearer the time based on how the class are and 
what else is happening. I’ll give you more details 
nearer the time. 

*PE*
Please make sure your child’s PE kit is always in 
school.
PE is taught twice a week; either Monday & 
Tuesday or Tuesday & Wednesday. 

Spelling test every Friday. 

Please make sure reading records stay in bags so 
the children have their log in details to hand for 
purple mash/times too/accelerated reader etc

And don’t forget! Dojo’s on a Wednesday for 
children who are reading regularly!
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